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December 19, 2018

Dear Editors:

We are submitting a research paper, “Secondary mathematics teacher educators’ interpretations of the situative perspective” for review and consideration for publication in The Mathematics Educator. This study is an extension of a previous study that was published as a book chapter in the book Building Support for Scholarly Practices in Mathematics Methods. 
We believe that this manuscript is appropriate for publication in The Mathematics Educator because it contributes to the mathematics education literature on how mathematics teacher educators who self-identify as holding a situative perspective are designing and facilitating their secondary mathematics methods courses. Findings from our study indicate there is diversity with respect to how mathematics teacher educators interpret the situative perspective and that diversity seems to be contextual. 

This manuscript has not been published and is not under consideration for publication elsewhere. Tables are embedded in the manuscript and the page count is less than 25 pages. We are including a blinded copy of the manuscript as requested.

We appreciate your work and hope to hear results of your review soon.

Sincerely,

Cynthia E. Taylor
Millersville University of Pennsylvania

cynthia.taylor@millersville.edu

Ryan C. Smith

Radford University

rsmith630@radford.edu

A Member of Pennsylvania’s State System of Higher Education.


